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The regulations proposed by the DRBC concerning our countries energy independence is
completely one sided. I disagree with the proposed regulations and believe the DRBC needs to look
at the facts of the tens of thousands of wells drilled in the States. The DRBC is an agency that is
accommodating nonprofit organizations that are spreading scare tactics to push their agenda.
Hopefully the Federal Government under President Trumps popular agenda steps in and stops this
agency from breaking the constitutional amendment by stealing from landowners in this part of the
country with no compensations. The DRBC should be supporting energy independence and work
with the industry to have a balance of environment and modern living. I disagree with these
proposed regulations being presented by the DRBC and the head of this agency needs to be
investigated for proposing such drastic regulations
 


